
Feedback on Workplace Diversity Efforts 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Position: [Recipient's Position] 

Department: [Recipient's Department] 

University: [University Name] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the recent diversity initiatives at [University Name]. I 

appreciate the commitment shown towards enhancing diversity and inclusion within our 

workplace. 

Firstly, the workshops held in the past semester have been instrumental in raising awareness 

about various aspects of diversity. They facilitated open discussions and provided valuable 

insights. Additionally, the formation of diversity committees has fostered a sense of community 

and belonging among employees. 

However, I believe there is room for improvement in some areas. For instance, increasing 

representation from underrepresented groups in leadership positions remains a critical goal. 

Furthermore, regular updates on the progress of diversity initiatives would keep the university 

community engaged and informed. 

Overall, I commend the university's efforts in promoting diversity and urge continued dedication 

to these vital initiatives. I look forward to seeing further progress in the coming years. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Department] 

[Your Email] 


